
I support the retention of the requirement to show ID for voting – in fact,
I advocate that voters should HAVE to show ID in ALL state and federal elections
to reduce voter fraud.
I am strongly opposed to bringing new laws to change
 our way of voting.

Yours Sincerely.
Anna Barker.

Robina.
Queensland 4226
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